On behalf of the Columbia Accident Investigation Board please pass our thanks to
everyone in your organization for their participation in the Columbia Accident Investigation

Board investigative activities. The unselfish support of thousands of volunteers made it possible

for the Board to complete its investigation.

The Columbia Accident Investigation Board is pleased to present Larimer County Search

& Rescue with the enclosed certificate.

H. W. Gehman, Jr.

Admiral, U. S. Navy (Retired)
Chairman

Columbia Accident Investigation Board



